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School News 
Homecoming Hey Cowboys!! Homecoming Dance Tickets are now on sale. Homecoming will take place on October 21st from 7 pm -10 pm at the LHS Gym. Guest passes will be accepted until October 6, and tickets may be purchased until October 13th.  
Big Head Cutouts Order your Big Head Cutouts in time for Senior Night and our Cross Town Rival Game! Details are on the LHS website.  
FFA Pie Sales Livermore FFA will be selling pies through October 23rd. Pick up for the pies is October 29th. Please see an FFA member to get your pie order in!! The cost of the pies is $17.00  
FFA Chapter Meeting The FFA Chapter meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 4th at 6:00pm in the Student Union.  
Flag Football Support the Flag Football Team and eat at Melo's on Wednesday, October 4th. The flyer is required to participate. See Mr. Wade or Mr. Petersdorf for a flyer.  
Seniors Hey Seniors!! Jostens will be here on Wednesday, October 5th at lunch, outside of the Student Union. Please stop by if you have any questions regarding Caps & Gowns or to place your order.  
AP Exams "This is an important announcement about AP exams. If you are planning to take the AP Exams, payment/registration is now open until October 13. Payments after this date may incur a late fee, so don't be late. Please visit the LHS website for instructions."  
Career Center Many colleges will visit LHS in the month of October. A preview of next week: Tuesday afterschool is a virtual Colorado State University visit. Wednesday afterschool is a virtual University of Chicago visit. Thursday during lunch is an in-person UC Santa Barbara visit. You can find a complete list of colleges visiting LHS on the Career Center website and messages to your school email.  
Club News 
Neuro - Spec Club "Neuro - Spec" is a new club starting at LHS. This is a club for neuro-divergent students or students with special abilities to connect with others. If you feel like you have differences in learning, thinking, or social behavior, you are welcome to attend. If you are supportive of neuro-divergent students, you are also welcome to attend. Please come to room 308-B at lunch on THURSDAY October 5th for our first club, where we will be electing officers. 
The Red Cross Club Are you interested in saving lives? The Red Cross Club meets on Mondays at lunch in room S-4. We plan and facilitate blood drives here on campus. New members are always welcome.  
GravitechX Robotics Club .Are you ready to join the future of innovation? Introducing the GravitechX Robotics Club! We've taken the world by storm in the First Robotics Competition, showcasing our skills on the international stage. At GravitechX, you'll dive into the world of programming, machining, design, and electrical engineering. Unlock your potential as you build cutting-edge robots and hone your technical prowess. But we're not just about tech! We're also seeking passionate individuals to handle business operations, securing grants and fundraising to support our dreams. We meet in Room 208 every Monday and Thursday from 3:30 to 5:00. See you there! Talk to Mrs. Fletcher in room 206 if you have any questions!  

          Always Stay Humble and Kind
